
 
OAA Strategic Planning Phase II Town Hall on

Monday, April 10
 

It has recently come to our attention that due to a technical issue, many faculty and
staff in OAA did not receive an invitation to the OAA Strategic Planning Phase II Town
Hall on Monday, April 10th from 3 to 4pm.  A new invitation will be sent out as soon as
we remedy the issue. We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused. The
meeting will be recorded for those who are unable to attend.
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